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The Topsham School
A love of learning and commitment to the success of 
every child at the heart of all we do
Headteacher: Mrs Emma Pipe
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter

EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498
3rd June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
We have been working with our Bursar, Schoolcomms and the Local Authority to find a solution for issuing refunds for the cancelled residentials for Years 4 and 6. Owing to the substantial amount of money needing to be refunded and as the money is no longer in the Schoolcomms account and has been deposited with our Devon County bank account, we have been advised that we are unable to issue refunds via Schoolcomms.
 
Devon County Council have now confirmed that they are able to arrange refunds via BACs payment. In order for them to process this, we will need all parents who have made payments for residentials to send us the following details:
· Child’s Name and Year Group
· Full name of the parent who made the original payment
· Bank Name
· Name/Names the account is held in
· Account Number
· Sort Code 
· Home Address 
· Email Address (this will enable DCC to send you a remittance by email.)
Please send these details to jadesina@topsham.devon.sch.uk by Wednesday 10th June at the latest. Please ensure you submit all the details above, as without these we will be unable to process your refund. For security reasons, please do not include any extra bank details or card numbers.
Thank you for your patience, we will do everything that we can to make the refund process as swift as possible.
Kind regards
 
Jenny Adesina
Admin Assistant
The Topsham School
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